
NOTICE
Town of Cottage Grove

Public Hearing on Comprehensive Plan Amendments

Notice is hereby given that the Town Board of the Town of Cottage Grove will hold a public
hearing at 7 p.m. on Monday, August 1, 2016.  The hearing will be held at the Town Hall at 4058
County Road N; Cottage Grove, WI.

The public hearing will be held to gather public input on proposed amendments to the Town of
Cottage Grove Comprehensive Plan. The Comprehensive Plan sets a vision and implementation
program  for  the  future  growth,  development,  and  preservation  of  the  Town.  The  proposed
amendments would add “Neighborhood Development Areas” in two locations the Future Land
Use  map  and  adjust  the  Town’s  Transfer  of  Development  Rights  policies.    The  proposed
amendments and the Town’s full Comprehensive Plan are available on the Town’s Web page or
by contacting the Town Clerk at 839-5021 or  clerk@towncg.net. Written comments should be
submitted to the Town Clerk, who will forward them to the Board. 

Dated this 28th of June, 2016
Kim Banigan, Clerk

http://www.tn.cottagegrove.wi.gov/docs_by_cat_type.asp?doccatid=40&locid=143
mailto:clerk@towncg.net

